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On 9th September 2022 a workshop on Vedic Mathematics and Future Scope was held at MBIT 

during 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM as a part of first year Induction Program for first year students. 

 



In which, Mr. Tarun Parmar, founder of Institute of Vedic Mathematics, Vadodara, taught the 

students to square any number whose last digit is 5, to solve a quadratic equation in seconds, to 

find the cube root of any 6-digit number in seconds, how to multiply any number by 11 with 

absolute ease and how to use Vedic mathematics to score higher in competitive exams. Total 200 

students participated in the workshop 

 


